
  

 

NZX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Quayside Holdings Limited is pleased to announce the appointment of Lyndon Settle as CEO.  Lyndon 
will commence in his role in October 2022, followed by a transition period with outgoing CEO, Scott 
Hamilton, who announced his resignation earlier this year. 
 
Lyndon has held senior executive roles across finance, agribusiness and infrastructure, with a broad 
skill-set that strongly aligns to Quayside’s strategy. 
 
Sir Robert McLeod, Quayside’s Chair said “we are pleased to have appointed an executive of Lyndon’s 
calibre, with outstanding leadership and strategic skills.  Lyndon’s appointment will build on the 
excellent outcomes that have been achieved during Scott’s tenure and lead us into another phase of 
growth and development for the company.” 
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